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The recent Scottish Government decision to allocate funding directly to 
schools through the Pupil Equity Fund has implications for agreements 
reached through the SNCT and LNCT. The EIS welcomes any additional 
funding provided to help in the drive to boost pupil attainment but has 
concerns relating to the circumventing of agreed procedures relating to 
staffing policy and arrangements.  
 
Action 
  
Renfrewshire LNCT to agree to engage in dialogue around the funding 
arrangements related to the Pupil Equity Fund in relation to the impact that 
these arrangements might have on existing SNCT and LNCT agreements. 


